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ESPM Field Trip – Programa Aluno por 1 dia 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your son / daughter will be visiting ESPM (Escola Superior de Propaganda e Marketing) in Sao 

Paulo on Friday 28th March (morning only).  

                                                                                 

The students will meet at the school tuck shop at 7.30 am and will be accompanied on the visit by 

Dr Hallinan. They should bring materials to write with and money for snacks. The group will return 

to school in time for Lunch and afternoon lessons will take place as normal. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to Dávinni (Senior School Secretary). 

 

Regards, 

 

Helen Devine 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

I give my permission for _________________________________________ to attend the 

University visit trip on Friday 28th March.  

 

 

 

 

Parent’s signature: ______________________________________ Date: ________________ 


